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Dear Parent/Carer  

‘REGIS READY’ DAY – June 2025 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child to The Regis School as they embark on their 
journey into Year 7 this September 2025. Starting secondary school is an exciting and transformative 
time, and we are committed to ensuring that this transition is as smooth and supportive as possible for 
both students and parents alike. Therefore, to support all students to have a positive transition, we 
would like to provide them with an additional opportunity to familiarise themselves with life at The Regis 
School prior to the official Transition Day. 

As such, we are inviting your child to attend a ‘Regis Ready’ Day. The date of your child’s ‘Regis Ready’ 
Day will depend on their current primary school, please see below for details: 

Thursday 19th June 2025 Thursday 26th June 2025 
Students from the following primary schools are 
invited to attend their ‘Regis Ready’ Day: 
 

• Rose Green Junior School 
• Nyewood Junior School 
• Edward Bryant School 
• South Bersted Primary School 
• Bishop Tufnell Primary School 
• Yapton CE Primary School 

 

Students from the following primary schools are 
invited to attend their ‘Regis Ready’ Day: 
 

• Southway Primary School 
• Bersted Green Primary School 
• Bartons Primary School 
• Downview Primary School 
• All other primary schools 

 

 

During the day there will be a variety of activities designed to give students an insight into what life will 
be like at The Regis School, create opportunities to meet teachers and members of their year group, as 
well as familiarise themselves with the building in preparation for September.  

Please arrange for your child to arrive at The Regis School by 08:45. Students will be invited to enter 
through the student entrance (green gates) where they will be met by the Director of Year 7 and 
members of the Senior Leadership Team. The day is scheduled to end at 14:45 and children will be 
dismissed directly from the main hall. Please ensure your child has a clear understanding of your 
arrangements for them returning home safely.  

Students should wear their current school uniform and are required to bring a packed lunch (including 
a water bottle) and a pair of trainers. 

Over the coming weeks, we will be sharing important details about data collection, transition days, 
uniform requirements, and key dates to help your child prepare for the new school year. In the 
meantime, we encourage open communication, so please do not hesitate to reach out to us with any 
questions or concerns 

Best Wishes 

Miss M Bedassie 
Assistant Principal 
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